
Gardeen Annual General Meeting 2021 

Gardeen Housing Association held its 32nd Annual General Meeting on Wednesday 

29 September 2021. This was held remotely by Zoom.    

The annual accounts for 2020-2021 were approved and members were updated on 

the performance of the Association, the COVID response, and the results of the 

tenant satisfaction survey and gardening competition 2021.  


